
College-Level Examination Program 
Wilmington College recognizes selected general and subject examinations of the College-Level Examination 
Program (CLEP). Exams may be taken only once, and credit is awarded for minimum acceptable scores 
established by the American Council on Education. A non-refundable service fee will be charged for each exam 
registration. During the regular school year, main campus students should contact the Student Resource Center 
for specific test, registration, and fee information. 
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